2800/1

2800.1.
No. RM-24 (1)/73 Dated the 9th August, 1974
To

C.E. Assam PWD, C.E. PWD W, Bengal, CE. PWD Roads Directorate, W. Bengal, C.E. UP, PWD,
C.E. Bihar, PWD

Subject : Shifting of LRP workshops

A number of workshops were set up out of Cenptral funds and established in your State in connection
with execution of IDA & LRP works. These works have been completed. CE (M) & Regional S.Es. (Mech)
of this Ministry during the course of review meetings and in their inspection reports have brought to your
notice. that these workshops may be shifted to the areas or locations where there are more concentration of
Central/National Highway works, so that these may be put to proper & adequate use. It is not known
whether all of these workshops have since been shifted from their original locations and put into use for
attending to repairs of central machinery in the interest of early & uninterrupted execution of Central/
National Highway works. If some of them have already been shifted, their present location and date of
shifting may kindly be intimated. In case of workshops which have not been shifted. it may kindly be con-
firmed that these workshops are still needed for attending to central machines & the further programme of
their shifting may please be intimated. In case any of the workshops has become surplus and is not being
used, the same may also be indicated. In any case, it should be ensured that all the workshops in your State
are shifted to the areas without further delay, where there is more concentration of National Highway/
Central works so that they can be used for repairs of central machines in your State.

An early action in the matter is requested. The present position may also be intimated.
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